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Among the vocational outcomes identified for students were more realistic perceptions of post-school options;
a better understanding of education pathways; better access to training and paid work; improved school-based
expertise; a recognised qualification; knowledge of Occupational Health and Safety issues; employability
skills; and leadership skills. I resigned from my Head of School position to become an entrepreneur. Gill - 5
Elementary Resources 6 Traits of Successful Teachers is a website about education created by Beth Lewis and
elementary education expert who designed six essential traits specifically for elementary age students. Others
reported enhanced critical and analytical skills, improved understanding of nutrition and the benefits of
exercise and greater awareness of ecology. Education needs to be all about empowering students with
transferable skills that will hold up to a rapidly changing world, not prescribed content that has been chosen
for its past relevance. Sharing the results of this good practice means others can recognise the important role
that community groups can play in supporting education and schools. Students with broader interests are
discouraged, not rewarded. Schools and parents are also increasingly offering children and young people the
opportunity to travel, creating a truly borderless experience of learning. I wanted to learn how we can help
students and schools become more entrepreneurial. Sponsorship, for example, is not a gift. The physical
Businesses can meet their corporate responsibility goals, be exposed to the innovative thinking of young
people, and potentially have access to a more highly skilled future workforce in the local area. Students are
increasingly advanced users of technology even as they enter school for the first time, so this can often mean
being open to the possibilities presented rather than attempting to teach and prescribe the use of certain
programs. In addition to teaching subject content, schools are expected to develop young people who are
information and media literate; critical thinkers and problem solvers; communicators and team players.
Generations Z and Alpha are also the most internationally connected in history. Schools are seen to have an
important role in enhancing wellbeing so that students can realise their full potential, cope with the stresses of
life and participate fully in their community. He believe that students should not just learn the content, but that
students should be the center of education. Kids are taught awareness of their world and real experts such as
scientist and politicians are brought in to answer student's questions. Bringing your school into the 21st
century requires taking the lead instead of trailing behind, actively seeking out new ways of doing things and
staying in touch with the world outside of the education system. Collaboration is about teamwork and the
collective genius of a group that is more than the sum of its parts. As cultural beings, we are raised with an
certain way of giving order to the world around us. High-achieving people are frequently choosing to opt out
of the traditional job market and create their own jobs.


